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I write to urge you to reconsider your plans for Sizewell C. I am all for new energy
sources but feel very strongly that the money that Sizewell C would cost would be much
better spent on other forms of renewable energy. As a life-long Suffolk resident and
someone who loves the Suffolk coast, I cannot believe that 10-12 years (probably much
longer) of building work and all the extra vehicular activity this would generate on the
already congested A12 route, would in any way benefit the residents of our county, and
it would certainly be a long time before any so-called benefits could be reaped by
anyone else in the UK either.
 
I would also urge you to consider very carefully the eroding coastline and protected
wildlife habitats surrounding the Sizewell C site and the site sits within the Suffolk Coast
and Heaths Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty. What is the point of designating this
site an AONB to then build 2 nuclear reactors on it? And, as I understand it, a
desalination plant as there would not be enough drinking water for the construction
site!
 
Think too about the damage to our tourism industry – the Suffolk coast, Sutton Hoo,
ancient churches and castles – all would be impacted by the building of Sizewell C.
 
PLEASE PLEASE RECONSIDER..
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